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Zhou and Mapelli to race with VSR in GT World Challenge Asia 
 

ANR joins Lamborghini family with VSR Collaboration 
 
Mike Zhou and Marco Mapelli are confirmed in the number 63 VSR Lamborghini 
Huracán GT3 Evo 2 for the 2024 Fanatec GT World Challenge Asia. They will line up 
alongside Bian Ye and Edoardo Liberati, previously confirmed in the sister car, which 
will carry the number 6.  
 
A third Huracán will be entered by ANR due to a collaboration between VSR and 
Japanese team ANR. The car will be driven by Akira Mizutani and Lamborghini 
Young Professional Driver Yuki Nemoto.  
 
The Championship kicks off with a double header at Sepang in Malaysia on 20th and 
21st April.  
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Mike Zhou: I'm thrilled to be joining forces with Lamborghini Factory Pro driver, 
Marco Mapelli, and the esteemed team at VSR, backed by Lamborghini Squadra 
Corse. Together, we're gearing up for an exciting season in the GT World Challenge 
Asia series. I’m looking forward to getting on track and fighting for the Pro-Am 
championship. 
 
ANR Ami & Nijiko: We are very proud to be able to fight alongside VSR and 
Lamborghini Squadra Corse, and to be able to showcase the strength and beauty of 
Lamborghini. 
 
Vincenzo Sospiri (VSR Team Principal): I’m really happy to welcome Mike Zhou and 
Akira Mizutani to the VSR family and to confirm two more strong driver line-ups for 
our return to the GT World Challenge Asia. I’m confident all three cars will be 
competitive and the whole team is really looking forward to getting the season 
underway at Sepang! 
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